
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

20th January 2023 

 

Dear parents and Carers,  

  

We are really looking forward to our STEM, (Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics), 
Focus day on Wednesday 25th January 2023.  All our pupils will be taking part in a range of activities 
to promote the skills that are learnt through the STEM subjects.  All the activities will focus around 
five key skills which are Reasoning, Creating, Discovering, Resourcing and Communicating.  

Your child will be participating in lots of activities throughout the day.  This includes a Planetarium, a 
Science demonstration and a range of other sessions.  The Planetarium will be indoors in our sports 
hall and will be a dark, inflatable dome with bright lights shining on the ceiling.   

Your child will need to come to school in normal school uniform but will need to wear their trainers 
for the day.    

In order to fit in all the sessions throughout the day, the timings of your child’s day will be different 
to their normal timetable with shorter, 30 minutes, sessions.  All staff have started to talk the pupils 
through the day to ensure everyone is aware of the changes.    

We are really looking forward to the day and will update you with photographs on our Facebook 
page for you to enjoy with your child.  Please scan the QR code to follow our Facebook page. 

 

Kind regards, 

 
 
Mrs M Cleave 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


